
From: Chrystal Laughlin <LaughlC@sctax.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 2/12/2013 2:10:38 PM

Subject: RE:

Sure. I can contact Mac Toole. Do you know what the problem is?

My new contact info is:
Hunt Line Number: 803.898.7638
Email: laughlc@sctax.org

Thanks,
Chrystal

From: Laughlin, Chrystal [mailto:CLaughlin@oepp.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 1:33 PM 
To: Chrystal Laughlin
Subject: FW:

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 1:33:04 PM 
To: Laughlin, Chrystal 
Subject: Fwd:
Auto forwarded by a Rule
Please contact Mac Toole.

Mtoole2@sc.rr.com

Please confirm.
Thanks, KV

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Pitts, Ted" <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Date: February 12, 2013, 12:00:17 PM EST
To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran,

Mac Toole needs Chrystal's new contact info. Can you get it to me?

Thanks

Ted Pitts
Deputy Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
Cabinet and Legislative Affairs
803.767.7862
TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
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